
Editors, 
  
The Northshore School District is excited to welcome students back for the 2020-21 school 
year, including students attending the new Ruby Bridges Elementary. 
  
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
  
NEWS RELEASE: 
  
CONTACT: Lisa Youngblood Hall  
(M) 425.375.3221  
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org 
  
September 2, 2020 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

Ruby Bridges Elementary Opens with a Virtual Assembly as the 
Northshore School District Celebrates the First Day of the 
2020-21 School Year 
  
Bothell, Wash. – Today was the first day of school for Northshore School District’s 23,000+ 
students, including the first day for students attending the District’s new Innovation Lab High 
School and Ruby Bridges Elementary. To kick-off the school year at Ruby Bridges, students 
attended a virtual assembly where they celebrated the school’s opening and students welcomed 
a surprise visitor - Civil Rights Leader Ruby Bridges, who was one of the first Black children to 
integrate all-white schools in New Orleans.  
 
Bridges, an ​activist​ and ​author​,  answered students questions about her childhood and what is 
different in the world then and now so that they could learn more about what it means to live up 
to her legacy in their own school and community. The assembly also focused on the school’s 
mission: Ruby Bridges Elementary is a community of belonging where each member is 
empowered to engage in meaningful inquiry, exploration, and discovery to become active, 
compassionate global citizens. To that end, the message that Bridges delivered to students was 
that they can set the example for adults on how to act appropriately.  
 
Principal Cathi Davis said, “I cannot think of a better way to open this school year as a District 
deeply focused on racial justice and equity than opening a school where members of our 
diverse student body see a representation of themselves in their own school namesake; a 
school where from day one we acknowledge and learn from each other and focus on creating a 
space of belonging for each member of our community.” 

https://www.rubybridges.com/
https://www.scholastic.com/teachers/lists/teaching-content/ruby-bridges-book-list/


 
This was the second surprise appearance by Bridges. On August 20, she dropped in on the 
Ruby Bridges Elementary staff launch to share inspiration as educators and support staff 
prepared to “open” the school through distance learning. Staff members shared that the 
emotional experience would remain one of the most meaningful moments in their lives. 
 
Clips from this morning’s virtual visit with Ruby Bridges can be found ​here​. Interviews with 
students and  District/School representatives are available. Please contact Lisa Youngblood 
Hall (M) 425.375.3221  
 

### 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ZjSlRJ3-o_TyJyGzUyWbte07y4wgi1q-?usp=sharing

